Letter: Cruise company helps
at B&B

To the community,

Shane and Diondra Colquhoun, Tahoe Tastings’' owners, brought
their wine cruise adventure hosting skills to their Bread &
Broth Adopt A Day dinner on June 19. This dynamic couple
normally is providing afternoon and sunset cruises and wine
tasting on the Golden Rose, but at their Monday dinner, they
and their energetic sponsor crew members served up a tasty
dinner and provided TLC to the evening’s dinner guests.

Making up the rest of the sponsor crew team were friends
Lauren Lindley and Lyndsay and Steve Bryant. This really
enthusiastic crew did everything to help out at the evening
dinner. They packed food giveaway bags, setup the dessert
table, served drinks, manned the serving line and even helped
with the dish drying and cleanup. For a first time
sponsorship, they were an excellent crew.

“We really enjoyed the opportunity to serve the South Lake
Tahoe community,” said Diondra Colquhoun. “As business owners,
we believe it’s important to give back any time we can and we
look forward to support Bread & Broth in the future.”

B&B would like to thank and commend Tahoe Tastings’ and their
crew for their spirit of service and wonderful energy they
brought to the evening meal.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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